Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/17/2023 1:38:00 AM

First name: Zane Last name: Onofrey Organization:

Title:

Comments: We have used this area since we were little boys. It's one of my favorite memories from growing up and doing it in such an area. I would love to be able to share the same memories with my children. Grizzly bear population is on the raise, we see them all the time. So much as so you should start thinking about opening a season. Closing this area is overstepping your rights, as a public land owner I am ashamed of how much you people (the government) have been taking, closing off, and shutting down. This land is ours, the peoples.